
‭February 3, 2025‬

‭Kathleen Woodcock, President‬
‭Ontario Public School Boards’ Association‬
‭439 University Avenue‬
‭Toronto, ON M5G 1Y8‬

‭Dear President Woodcock,‬

‭At its meeting on January 27, 2025, the Board of Trustees for the Waterloo Region District‬
‭School Board (WRDSB) approved a motion to write a letter of support of the Near North District‬
‭School Board’s letter dated January 17, 2025, regarding school board efficiencies.‬
‭The WRDSB is in support of the Ontario Public School Boards’ Association advocating to the‬
‭Ministry of Education for a study and consultation regarding efficiencies within the four-school‬
‭board system model.‬
‭The WRDSB understands the importance of optimizing resources to best serve students,‬
‭families and educators.‬
‭Thank you for your consideration and supporting education in Waterloo Region and the‬
‭province.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Maedith Radlein‬
‭Chairperson of the Board of Trustees‬
‭Waterloo Region District School Board‬

‭cc:‬ ‭WRDSB Trustees‬
‭Ontario public school boards‬


